
                                     Ian Elliott
                                     ian.elliott@west-lindsey.gov.uk
                                     01427 676638

                                     5th June 2024
BDB Pitmans LLP
One Bartholomew Close
London
EC1A 7BL

Dear Sir/Madam

APPLICATION REFERENCE NO:  147171

PROPOSAL:  Consultation on extending the period for implementation of the Able
Marine Energy Park DCO

LOCATION:  Able Marine Energy Park

Thank you for the letter dated 2nd August 2023 inviting a comment on the proposed extension
of time to complete the development from 29th October 2024 to 29th October 2031.

The Local Planning Authority at West Lindsey District Council would not have any objections
to the proposed extension of time.

Yours faithfully

Ian Elliott
Development Management Team Leader
On behalf of West Lindsey District Council

If you want to know more about how we use your data, what your rights are and how to contact
us if you have any concerns, please read our privacy notice: 
www.west-lindsey.gov.uk/planning-privacy

If you require this letter in another format e.g. large print, please
contact Customer Services on 01427 676676, by email
customer.services@west-lindsey.gov.uk or by asking any of the
Customer Services staff.

http://www.west-lindsey.gov.uk/planning-privacy
mailto:customer.services@west-lindsey.gov.uk


Customer Services staff.


